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                                                                                                                                             Tuesday 10th January 2023 

 

Re: Year 5 Educational Visit from a traditional storyteller 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
To support our class with our Early Islamic Civilisation topic we have organised an Educational Visit from 
Jumana, an inspirational storyteller, to our classes this Friday 13th January 2023.  

 

Jumana will inspire us with her folktales and stories from Islamic traditions. This will tie in brilliantly with 
our ‘Ancient Islamic Empire’ topic and ‘Arabian Nights’ English text. There will also be lots of opportunities 
to discuss the stories gaining insights into another culture’s values, beliefs, histories and traditions. Jumana 
brings a range of artefacts into her storytelling workshop discussing their symbolic importance.  

 

The cost of the trip will be £2.40 (£1.20 for children entitled to pupil premium). The item will be added to 
Parent Pay on Wednesday 11th January 2023. 

 

Yours faithfully, 
 
Conor, Vicky and Ayo 
Year 5 Teachers 
 

 


